
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGE, 

SANGAREDDY 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Foundation Course for MBBS students, Batch 2024-25 

 

Mode: online from 21st October 2024 to 29th October 2024.  

 

This course marks the beginning of your journey in medical education 

and is designed to help you transition smoothly into the rigorous and 

rewarding world of medicine. 

 

Please ensure that you have the necessary arrangements in place for a 

smooth online learning experience. We look forward to seeing you in the 

virtual sessions and wish you all the best as you embark on this exciting 

path. 

 

 

 

               Best wishes  

   Principal, Faculty & Staff 

GMC, Sangareddy 
 


